

Snowsport England

Freestyle Key Committee – 6th February 2020

Please reply to;

martin.carr@freestylesnowsports.co.uk

www.freestylesnowsports.co.uk

- A. Those present: Martin Carr, Ian Findlay, Ian Danby, Ania Wasielewska, Rob Taylor, Jeff Blackburn
 - B. Standing Orders: Declaration of interests, Struck off directors, Safeguarding
-
1. UK Comps – We are in discussion with MK for the Slopestyle event this summer. It maybe possible to also include Cross/Moguls.
 2. Moguls Snow – There was a plan to have a training camp followed by a comp in Germany. However, the resort in question has no snow, so this has been cancelled. There is an alternative in Switzerland, but with fewer participants (due to change of date) and the extra cost of this (and being in Switzerland) this may not happen.
 3. Selections – Nothing new to add since last time.
 4. Squad Uniforms – The latest catalogue from the usual suppliers does not give anything suitable. The plan was to use the same uniform for a few years so that new members will just use what has gone before. Further though into this.
 5. Training camps – The Futures session continue to grow. The session at MK had 33 participants. More of these are being added and there is ongoing discussion to get more at the indoor slopes. The moguls training plan has also been updated and sent to members. There remain challenges in getting moguls dates from Castleford.
 6. Scotland Moguls Training – At present there is insufficient snow to allow this to happen. However, there is forecast more snow. With this in mind we will have a control date of Feb 16th. At this point we will see what the current conditions are and look at the forecast. We will then either cancel the event or promote it.
 7. Next meeting towards the end of March 2020.